
 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT for Meeting on 11 February 2024 

 
Hi everyone, 
 
Welcome to 2024. 
 
There have been a variety of events since my last report:  Christmas Socials, New Years Eve Socials, a 
variety of Socials  to start the year and by all accounts a very successful Uber Soiree.  By the looks of the 
Calendar it will indeed be a busy year for us all. 
 
TREASURER/MEMBERSHIP OFFICER 
Brigitte Salmon has settled into her new job as Treasurer and Membership Officer, and I would like to 
thank Mary Biles for making this an easy transition. 
 
QUEENSLAND LINE DANCE BALL 
The Morayfield Sport and Event Centre has been booked for this event and I will complete the paperwork 
in the coming week. 
 
QLDC 
The Pine Rivers Showgrounds Hall has been booked for this 2-day event. 
 
MEMBERSHIP 
Our membership continues to grow slowly with a couple of new members joining us over the last couple 
of months.   
 
QLDA DAY of 100 DANCES in TOWNSVILLE 
Mary Biles and Tracey Daffey have been working hard over the Xmas/New Year break and I believe that 
all the organisation for this event is well underway.  The dances/split floors and program have been done 
and sent out.  Well done ladies – a job well done. 
 
CLASS DETAILS ON THE WEBISTE 
I emailed all our Instructors and asked them to check their class listings on the website.  There were an 
enormous number of changes that needed to be made and I am still working through these slowly.  It 
does take time as I have to make the changes in 2 places on the website. 
 
Take care everyone and stay safe. 
 
Jo 
 
Jo Rosenblatt 
QLDA President               
11 February 2024 
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